
Effective January 2, 2025, 
Shailendra Chavda, MD,  

will no longer be 
practicing medicine at WellMed. 

Patients of Dr. Chavda may continue care at 
WellMed at Las Colinas.  

Patients can obtain copies of their medical 
records at: 

WellMed at Las Colinas        
6750 N. Macarthur Blvd., Suite 350 

Irving, TX 75039 
Phone: 1-972-556-1616 

Fax: 1-972-556-1740 


